
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in teaching and want to find out more about our Post Graduate teacher training 
programmes, then please join us at our next virtual post graduate open event which is being held on 
the 26th of March.  You can register by contacting studyhere@chi.ac.uk.   

 

You can also email Debs Wilkinson (d.wilkinson@chi.ac.uk) to talk about the primary courses and 
Jeremy Smith (j.smith@chi.ac.uk) to discuss the secondary routes. 
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